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Location Os Parcel 6124 East Of Baynards Green Farm Street To Horwell Farm Baynards Green

Proposal Application for outline planning permission (all matters reserved except means of access
(not internal roads) from b4100) for the erection of buildings comprising logistics (use class
b8) and ancillary offices (use class e(g)(i)) floorspace; energy centre, hgv parking,
construction of new site access from the b4100; creation of internal roads and access
routes; hard and soft landscaping; the construction of parking and servicing areas;
substations and other associated infrastructure.

Case Officer David Lowin  
 

Organisation
Name Ross Brazel

Address 1 The Close,Stoke Lyne,Bicester,OX27 8RZ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I object to this application. The proposal is not inline with the local plan and far more
suitable land is already in use nearby, this development should be diverted there or to
another suitable site. The proposal ruins more countryside in Oxfordshire and urbanises this
village and merges it with an industrial estate with no doubt more housing to follow. We own
a public house nearby and cannot get staff and I therefore have no belief that employment
is needed in this area and cannot be a reason why this development is needed. I am
concerned about noise and the unsightly nature of the proposal, this will literally change the
lives of some people and for the worse, it's is immoral how much some will be affected, Lone
Barn in particular. We currently enjoy dog walks near to this site and this does us all some
good, we are an unhealthy nation and this proposal further takes away walking routes and
countryside. There are so many reasons this development shouldn't happen, I can't think of
one reason why it should. It will bring nothing good with it.
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